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From: Amanda [mailto:acameron83@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 1:30 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Objection  

Hi,  
Just a quick note stating my reason for not being in favour of DP Murphy building another gas station in Borden 
Carleton.  
This community has worked hard over the years to have what they have. The 2 family owned businesses have 
helped each and every person in the community. Growing up in that area it was a bike ride to Cerettis for candy, 
treats or whatever I could pick up for my parents. As I got older I worked at Howatts pumping gas for a couple 
summers then I started driving and it was my place to purchase gas. Both stores made you feel at home, and still 
do when I venture out that way!  
If DP Murphy is allowed to go ahead with this it will be devastating for two family owned businesses and I feel 
those memories of a close community connection will diminish. Don't let DP Murphy go ahead with this. It's 
not right. It's not fair.  
I do not support DP Murphy.  

Amanda Cameron  
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